
With a $1.8 billion state budget deficit, Oregon families are facing massive cuts to schools, health 
care, and the services they rely on daily. More than 300,000 people could lose their affordable health 
insurance, and tens of thousands could lose access to mental health and dental care. Thousands of 
seniors and people with disabilities will likely lose access to services that help them live independently 
and with dignity. And funding for early and special education programs could be slashed.

The legislators that write Oregon’s budget are touring the state to hear from Oregonians about how 
budget cuts will affect them. At every stop, from Ashland to Tillamook, from Umatilla to Portland, 
we need YOU to show up and tell them: Cuts to schools, health care and critical services are 
unacceptable so long as the world’s largest corporations pay the lowest corporate taxes in the entire 
nation here in Oregon. 

We’ll be on hand to help and make sure you have everything you need to share your story. 

Friday, February 24, Ashland, 5-7 p.m.
Rogue River Room
Southern Oregon University
1250 Siskiyou Blvd, Ashland 

Saturday, February 25, Eugene, 1-3 p.m.
Rooms 308-309 Building 17 (The Forum)
Lane Community College
4000 E 30th Ave, Eugene

Friday, March 3, Tillamook, 6-8 p.m.
Officer’s Mess
Port of Tillamook Bay
6825 Officers Row, Tillamook

Saturday, March 4, East Multnomah 
County, 12-2 p.m.
IRCO 
10301 NE Glisan St, Portland, OR 97220

 Thursday, March 9, Washington County, 
7-9 p.m.
Beaverton High School 
13000 SW 2nd St, Beaverton, OR 97005

DATES & LOCATIONS

RSVP at bit.ly/ABOroadshow


